
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FENTON 

BOARD MEETING SYNOPSIS 
AUGUST 1, 2005 

 

The Fenton Township Board held a regular meeting on Monday August 1, 2005 at the 
Fenton Township Civic Community Center, 12060 Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan 
and took the following actions. 
 

1. Supervisor Mathis led the pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
2. Approved the agenda as presented. 
3. Approved invoices for payment. 
4. Scheduled a Community Development Block Grant Needs Hearing for August 15, 

2005. 
5. Authorized members of the Fenton Township Planning Commission and two 

employees to attend the Michigan Association of Planning Annual Conference. 
6. Re-appointed Robert Rowley to the Fenton Township Construction Board of Appeals 

for the term ending September 30, 2006. 
7. Appointed Raymond Kalanquin to the Fenton Township Construction Board of 

Appeals for the term ending September 30, 2006. 
8. Appointed Thomas Richard to the Fenton Township Construction Board of Appeals 

for the term ending September 30, 2005. 
9. Approved a motion to request traffic/speed studies for certain sections of Fenton 

Road, Linden Road, Jennings Road, Lahring Road, Whitaker Road and North Road 
for the purpose of determining if speed limit reductions are warranted. 

10. Adjourned at 9:10 p.m. 
 

A complete copy of the minutes of this meeting and any ordinances adopted at the 
meeting are on file and available for review at the Fenton Township Office, 12060 
Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan 48430. Office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Monday through Friday. 
 

ROBERT E. KRUG 
FENTON TOWNSHIP CLERK   
 


